

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

31st October 2017

Dear Parents/Carers.



Year 5 Space Food Picnic Thursday 9th November 2017

As part of the 'Space' topic, Year 5 will be learning about Space food from the 1960's to 2017. They will learn how and why food is specially prepared for consumption in Space. To enhance their learning, they will also be sampling some freeze dried 'astronaut food'. This will include freeze dried ice cream which was originally developed for the early Apollo missions. Freeze dried ice cream is frozen to -40 degree Celsius and then vacuum dried and placed in a special foil pouch. Children will also sample freeze dried fruit. None of the items **contain** nuts but some may have been produced in a facility that process peanuts and tree nuts.

If you have any objections and would rather your child did not take part in this food tasting please let Miss Tweed or the school office know by 9am on Thursday 9th November 2017, likewise if your child has any allergies we are not aware of please inform the Miss Tweed or the school office.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher







